
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, AUGUST 4,  2024

We are excited for another Summer in the Psalms. Spurgeon called the Psalter a “royal 
banquet,” and he went on to say that studying the Psalms was like eating “angels’ food.” 
Join me as we explore this “paradise of devotion.” As we examine God’s Word, may we 
be open to implementing it as we live for God’s glory and our good!

Help Faithful Few Ministries International bless kids in Jamaica for the new school year by 
donating new backpacks! Please turn in your new backpacks to the church office by Sunday, 
August 11. For more info about FFMI, you can check out faithfulfewministry.org.
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Did you know most Christians around 
the world do not have trained spiritual 
leaders? Pastor Caleb will be headed to 
train pastors in India with World Hope 
Ministries International from August 
1-11. Please be in prayer for him and the 
pastors he’s training!

We hope you have enjoyed your 
summer, but we cannot wait to resume 
our Wednesday Night Meal and 
studies! We hope you’ll join us on 
Wednesday nights from 5:45-7:30 
returning on August 21!

New Here? Fill out a Connection 
Card and come see us at the kiosk 
in the foyer after service. We know 
there are many great places of 
worship in Texoma and we’re so 
thankful you chose us today! We 
have a gift we’d like to give you as a 
thank you for joining us today! 

Please make plans to attend our 
Children’s Volunteer Meeting! This is for 
those are already serving and those 
that are interested in serving with kids. 
It will be held in the A/B Room following 
the Worship Service. Lunch will be 
provided and kids are welcome to come. 
Use the QR code to register.


